
 
 
 
 

 

Ian Hogg 
Manager – Landside Operations 

San Jose Mineta International Airport 
 

September 25, 2023 
 
Permitted SJC On-Demand Ground Transportation Operators 
City of San Jose 
 
Dear Operators: 
 
After consideration from Airport Management and the Airport Director’s Office, the 
San Jose Mineta International Airport will be initiating the following rate changes to 
our Ground Transportation Trip fees, pursuant to San Jose Mineta International 
Airport Rate Resolution No. 79269. 
 
On-Demand trip fees were last adjusted May of 2015 to $2.30 for non-CFV (Clean Fuel 
Vehicles) Taxicabs and $1.80 for CFV Taxicabs.  Consumer Price Index (CPI) data 
shows an increase of 31% between June 2017 (CPI of 796.597) and June 2023 (CPI of 
1,045.427).  Additionally, SJC trip fees have been low compared to other Airports 
located in the region.  Starting on November 1, 2023, SJC will be increasing all on-
demand trip fees to a flat $3.75 rate, which will include pick-ups and drop-offs for all 
operators.  Please note that all permitted on-demand, pre-arranged and app-based 
operators will be receiving the same trip fee increase to $3.75. 
 
In addition to this rate increase, SJC will be eliminating all Clean Fuel Vehicle and 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) discounts.  All on-demand, pre-arranged and 
app-based operators will pay a flat $3.75 rate per trip.  Please direct all questions to 
the email provided below. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Ian Hogg 
Manager – SJC Landside Operations 
ihogg@sjc.org 
(408) 392-3508 
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